
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
***UPDATE*** 

Mr. Galkin has been located in good health and is being reunited with his family.  Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 

Silver Alert issued for missing and endangered senior 
  
Seminole Co. (July 14, 2018) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help locating a missing 
and endangered 64-year Noel Galkin, of Lake Mary. 
  
Mr. Galkin was last seen this morning when he and his wife were driving separately to drop a vehicle at the Tire Kingdom 
located on S.R. 434 in Longwood.  Mr. Galkin took a wrong turn, and his wife lost sight of him.  According to family 
members, Mr. Galkin has Alzheimer’s disease and other medical conditions that require medication. He does not have a 
cell phone; however, he may have made a purchase at a gas station in Daytona Beach at approximately 12:22 p.m.  
  
Noel Galkin is a white male, 5’11” tall and weighs approximately 195 pounds.  Mr. Galkin has white hair and a beard, and 
green eyes.  A clothing description of what he was last seen wearing is not available.  Mr. Galkin is believed to be driving 
a silver Toyota Camry bearing Florida tag number Y76VJL. A photo of Mr. Galkin is attached to this news release. 
  
Anyone with information on Mr. Galkin’s whereabouts is urged to call 9-1-1 or the SCSO at (407) 665-6650.  

   
For more information contact:  
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6978 – desk 
407-402-3319 – cell 
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